Appeals futile

THE legal advice many people received
was not to appeal, because the planning
rules applying to Kangaroo Bay are loose
and lax so that any sort of development
- can be made to comply. Taking on an $8
billion foreign company is a huge risk as
costs would most likely be awarded
against us. This is the real reason council
had no appeals against the development in
Kangaroo Bay. The Mayor has neglected
to point out that council has committed
$7.8 million dollars to the next stage of this
development. The question was asked to
the Mayor what, where and how this tax-
payer or private money is being spent on,
of course no reply as yet. This is a private
development with Crown Land being
transferred to a foreign company to own.

Private greed, political influence again.
b Cheryl Davison
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